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St. Brigid’s Church 

Blanchardstown 
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                                        Ph: 8115412 
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                                           Website: www.blanchardstownparish.ie  

 

Dear Parent/ Guardian,  

We hope you are all well and managing in these challenging times as your children 
return to school. We are contacting you to assure you that we haven’t forgotten 
about you and are hoping to celebrate First Holy Communion with you and with you 
child as soon as it is safe to do so.  

Due to the present restrictions, the Church is closed for public worship, hence there 
are no dates for the celebration of these sacraments. Once permission to reopen is 
granted, the parish will contact the school to arrange dates to celebrate the 
sacraments for the children from last year before moving on to this years cohort.  

It has been a long wait for you and for your child but we have hope that the day will 
be a wonderful celebration when it finally comes along. 

May God keep us safe as we move towards some kind of “normality”. 

 

Fr. Cyril Mangan                                                                   Máirín Keegan 
Administrator                                                                       Parish Pastoral Worker 

 

mailto:office@blanchardstownparish.ie
http://www.blanchardstownparish.ie/

